
As the crisp air and golden leaves of October 

arrive, I’m reminded of the beauty of change and 

the comfort of community. Here at The Village, 

we’re embracing the season with gratitude, 

warmth, and plenty of festive fun. 

This month, we’re celebrating autumn with a 

variety of events. These moments are more than 

just activities; they’re opportunities to connect, 

laugh, and make memories together. 

I also want to take a moment to thank our incredible staff for their 

continued dedication and compassion. Their care and commitment 

make The Village a true home for all who live here. 

As we move through this season of reflection and thanks giving, I 

encourage everyone to take time to enjoy the little things—a walk 

through the falling leaves, a warm drink with a friend, or a shared story 

that brings a smile. 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Dawn Bellamy, 
Executive Director 

Residents 

Staff 

Char: 10/7 

Pat: 10/15 

Pam: 10/24 

Sally W.: 10/28 

Emebet M.:   10/2 

Diseree R.:  10/5 

Diamond T.:  10/11 

Faith W.:    10/14 

Ahrionna T.: 10/16 

Corie M.:    10/26 

Sarah L.:    10/28 

Betty is originally from Massachusetts and 
joined our community a little over a 
month ago. Betty was once an avid skier 
in New England. She now spends her time 
watching films, making art, and playing 
Bingo with friends. Her sons, Scott and 
Keith, are both very precious to her and 
she loves when they come visit. 

Betty 

Mario is wonderful and a warm presence 
here at The Village. He has worked with us 
for more than a year and a half now and is 
incredibly skilled at making our residents 
feel at home and getting them to grin. In his 
spare time, he enjoys bowling, playing 
volleyball and tennis, and rewatching 
horror movies. We’re so thankful to have 
Mario here as a part of our incredible team. 

Mario, Dining Services Crew 

Gardening with our 

dear friends. Sue 

tends to our potted 

plants while Kirk 

rakes up debris and 

Bob and Jeannie 

cheer everyone on. 

We’re so grateful 

for their green 

thumbs! 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

10/9 at 10:30 am 
Live Music: Harpist 
 
10/10 at 12:30 pm 
Outing: Scenic Drive 
 
10/17 at 12:30 pm 
Outing: Pumpkin Patch 
 
10/17 at 3:30 pm 
Happy Hour with  
Cameron Villanueva 
 
10/21 at 1 pm 
Live Music with 
Carson Lilley 
 
10/22 at 1 pm 
Historical Tacoma 
Speaker Event 
 
10/31 at 3:30 pm 
Happy Hour & 
Halloween Party 
with Live Music by 
Matt Gurley 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

10/2 at 4:15 pm 
Live Music by Tim Wood 
 
10/10 at 10:15 am 
Outing: Scenic Drive 
 
10/11 at 11:30 am 
Join us for the Walk to 
End Alzheimer’s at Dune 
Peninsula at Point  
Defiance Park 
 
10/17 at 12:30 pm 
Outing: Pumpkin Patch 
 
10/17 at 3:30 pm 
Happy Hour with  
Cameron Villanueva 
 
10/21 at 1 pm 
Live Music with 
Carson Lilley 
 
10/22 at 1 pm 
Historical Tacoma  
Speaker Event 
 
10/31 at 3:30 pm 
Happy Hour & 
Halloween Party 
with Live Music by 
Matt Gurley 
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